
Hi Kai and Steve, 

Thank you very much for today's course, for taking the time and coming to teach us the 
specifics and give us more tools to run wheelchair programs efficiently. 

Together with the introductory course that we took a few months with Steve and 
Michelle, we now feel, and I speak for the entire team, confident and ready to run 
wheelchair programs. 

Kai, it was a great pleasure meeting you. What a treat having you share your knowledge 
and experience with us. Tennis Canada definitely has the right person leading this 
program. We would highly appreciate if you could send us the links to the videos you 
mentioned on how to run lessons.  

Steve, thank you for your continuous support. You are our mentor and are very 
appreciative of your help. As mentioned, most probably the start date of the Westshore 
Rec program will be postponed by a week (Tuesday Sept. 18th). If you can come, great! 
If not, no worries, we promise that we will make you proud! Would also appreciate if you 
could send us the lessons plans you mentioned. 

Michelle, a special thanks to you to as well for organizing the certification course with 
Kai. This would not have been possible without your support. Thank you for believing in 
us since the beginning and for providing us not only with the opportunity to run 
Wheelchair Tennis programs but also getting certified. 

We hope registration numbers for the Westshore Rec program will increase. It might 
take time but we should not give up if we only get a few participants. We have to start 
somewhere and this is a perfect opportunity to start getting experience as wheelchair 
tennis instructors. 

Cheers, 

Jimmy 

Jimmy Perry Costamagna 
Head Coach & Program Director 
Society for Kids at Tennis (KATS) 

Learn more about KATS here!

http://kidsattennis.ca/

